
Please make checks payable to: 
JOSHUA BENT SCHOLARSHIP FUND

Mail your this form and check to: 
Frank Bent: 26 High Ridge Rd, Monroe CT 06468

Join us for the annual Joshua Bent Memorial Fund 
Golf Tournament! Visit joshbent.com to learn more.
For additional information, contact Frank Bent at fsbent26@gmail.com, 203.261.0565

SUGGESTED DONATION AMOUNTS:

PLATINUM – $1,000

GOLD – $500  

SILVER – $250

$200 $150

$100 $75

$50

Name	

Email	

Phone	

Street	 Apt/Unit	

Town/City	 State	 Zip

cell	 home	 work

We are continuously seeking donations and appreciate your continued support for the Joshua 
Bent Memorial Scholarship Fund. It is because of so many generous donations that our annual 
tournament has been so successful. We continue to provide scholarship seed money for a 
number of young people pursuing a career in Architecture at The Wentworth Institute. 

We appreciate your generosity that enables us to continue supporting our scholarship recipients.  
All proceeds to benefit the Joshua Bent Memorial Scholarship Fund for Wentworth Institute of Technology. 

The Joshua Bent Memorial Scholarship Fund Inc. is tax exempt under section 501(c)(3) of the IRS. 

Scholarship Donations

Other $

http://joshbent.com
mailto:fsbent26%40gmail.com?subject=Josh%20Bent%20Golf%20Tournament
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